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Please can I remind parents that school is a NO nut site. Today, we have had another child come 
into school with a Nutella sandwich. Luckily this was spotted so no further action was required. 
However, I must stress the importance for you to check your child’s packed lunch when we return 
next term. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Message from Mrs Quinn 

   

 

Important Dates & Upcoming Events:  
 

Monday 15th April   School re-opens for Summer Term 1 

Monday 15th to 23rd April   Bikeability for Yrs 5 & 6 

Monday 6th May     Bank holiday — school closed 

Monday 13th to 17th May     Key Stage 2 SATS 

Friday 17th May    Mental Health Week - Wear some-
thing Green 

Friday 24th May   Non-Uniform Bottle Tombola prizes 

Friday 24th May   3.15pm School closes for half term 

Monday 10th June   School reopens 8.40am 

 

We still have a large number of 
parents who have not updated 
their child’s consents /
permissions on Arbor.  

Consents and permissions are needed for all sorts of reasons: 
photographs for use in school, photos on social media /
newspaper articles, to be able to administer first aid when nec-
essary, for pupils to attend trips, participate in food sampling 
lessons, watch films etc.  

Reminders have been sent out regularly regarding this. Please 
can we kindly ask that you log into your Arbor account and 
check that ALL the consents have been agreed or declined 
(whichever your preference).  

Attendance 
Congratulations to our Yr3 Silver Birch Class for becoming top again this 

week! Can they make a hat trick again when we come back after the 
Easter Break? 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 94.72% 

Yr1 Beech 94.64% 

Yr2 Rowan 95.67% 

Yr3 Silver Birch 97.14% 

Yr4 Hazel 95.46% 

Yr4/5 Oak 96.97% 

Yr5/6 Juniper 96.83% 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom 95.13% 

Whole School 96.04% 

Headteacher: Mrs Quinn – kelly.quinn@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 
Pastoral Enquiries: Mrs Frankish – lfrankish@victoriousacademies.org 

Reception: Mrs Brook – admin@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 

What a busy term this has been at Buckton 
Vale! The children have worked extremely 
hard and have adapted well to the changes 
that have been made. 
Thank you to everyone who has wished me 
well in my new role -  hopefully we can con-
tinue to work in partnership to make Buckton 
Vale an even better place to be. 
We said a fond farewell to Mrs Thompson 
who retired after almost 30 years at Buckton 
Vale. We also said Goodbye to Mr Devlin 
who has covered maternity leave for Mrs 
Mansey since the beginning of this year. We 
wish them both all the very best for the fu-
ture. I hope you all have a lovely Easter!  

    Mrs Quinn 
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                                   Out of School Easter Activities 

Please find attached a flyer from Tameside Nutritional Team which they have asked us to share with you, 

as they have included some adverts for local free events taking place over the break. CNT Newsletter April.pdf  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

1st Millbrook Scouts are selling bedding plants ready for a burst of 

spring colour.  Plant Sale 2024 Letter.pdf  

You can get an order form from the files section on the Carrbrook Village 

Facebook sale page or by emailing Les.crowther@tamevalleyscouts.org.uk 

Please support your local Scouts if you can, it’s a brilliant organisation 

for the kids in our area.     

Wishing you all a very Happy Easter. 
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